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11th October 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year One Workshops 

We would like to give you the opportunity to attend two upcoming workshops.  To ensure as many 
parents as possible are able to attend we will be holding these meeting virtually on Zoom.  Please 
find the link for the meeting below. 

The first will be held on Monday 18th October 2021 at 9.30am, which will focus on Literacy and the 
second on Monday 8th November 2021 at 9.30am will focus on Maths. 

https://zoom.us/j/93142501266?pwd=QjBsc0doWnBqbGFZKzUzRGdQaG0vdz09  

 
Meeting ID: 931 4250 1266  

 
Passcode: 40ijWC 

Please take a minute to read our attached Zoom Instructions / Protocol. 

We do appreciate that it may not be possible for all of you to attend so we will make sure that the 
presentation is put on the website for you to read shortly afterwards. 

Kind regards, 

The Mead School Office Team 
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